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TODAY IS A “C” DAY 
A message from the Library….. 
Today is the final day to turn in the scavenger hunt for National Foreign Language Week. There are                                   
30 flags on display and 20 that you need to find to complete the scavenger hunt.  
Monday is a SOAR day.  
Do you have something to read?  
Stop by the Library today so you can SOAR on Monday.  
 
This week is ​National Foreign Language Week. ​We have many students and staff who speak                             
languages other than English. Today, Eesa will be sharing his language with us.  
 
Student Council:  

● thank you to everyone who donated cans of soup for this year's soup can drive. We are happy                                   
to announce the winning team. Congratulations to Ms. Morris English classes on the red 7                             
team! They brought in 115 cans to donate to those in need. Enjoy the party!! 

● Have you ever wanted to try yoga? Student council is hosting an event to breathe yoga on                                 
March 20 at 6 pm. Tickets are $15 and they go on sale starting Monday during all lunches!!                                   
There are only 47 tickets available so act fast! At the event there will be prize giveaways and                                   
so much more!! 

● staff if you would like to pre order socks for the upcoming vjh sock sale, please complete the                                   
form in google or contact ms. Fotopoulos or. Ms. Potter 

 
Skills Competition: ​All students attending the skills competition with Mrs. Ierlan should meet                         
outside the cafeteria at 8am. Bring your coat but no backpacks.  

 
Math Department: Do you know the digits of Pi? How many can you memorize before Pi Day? The                                   
math department will be having a contest March 12th. There will also be additional activities, snacks                               
and prizes. Sign up with your math teacher.  
 
Studio Art: ​7th grade artists don’t forget about our Studio Art informational meeting this afternoon                             
in Mrs. Gordon’s room 139 during activity period. If you cannot make it, we will meet again next                                   
Thursday, same time, same place.  
 
Modified Tennis: ​Attention anyone interested in trying out for Modified Tennis, there will be an                             
informational interest meeting in room 276 in the senior high Wednesday March 11th at 2:30. 
 
 


